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Bear Parents 

As we move forward in the 2018-19 school year, beginning Monday December 10, 2018 and for the remainder of the 

school year all personal electronic devices (cell phones, tablets, earphones etc…) are required to be stored in the 

students hallway locker when they arrive to school during their morning locker break.  Personal electronic devices 

along with book bags, and fanny packs (boys) will need to be stored in the student’s locker when they arrive to school 

each day.  Ladies can have a small size purse with them; however, the electronic devices cannot be in their purse but 

must be stored in their hallway locker.  This revised policy has been initiated due to these items becoming a major 

distraction to the learning environment.  At no time should a student have the above-mentioned items with them during 

the school day.  Violation of this school policy will result in the following: 

 1st Administrative Warning and Parent Contact 

 2nd Confiscation of item and Parent Contact 

 3rd Confiscation of item and required parent pick-up 

Level 1 – 4 Consequences can be applied as well as stated in the CCPS Student Handbook (Communication Devices & 

Electronic Devices) 

Students will be able to retrieve all items from their lockers at the end of the school day.   All students have been issued 

a hall locker.  Lockers have their own number and unique combination.  At no time should students share their locker 

number or locker combination with anyone.   Parents if you need to contact your child in an emergency we ask that you 

do not text or call them via their personal electronic devices as this also causes a distraction to the learning 

environment, however please contact the school at 678-610-4331 and we will be able to assist you.  We thank you in 

advance for your attention and cooperation with this notification.  Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank 

you.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Corey Stephens 

Principal, Jonesboro Middle School 
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